


Why I Got Involved with F.A.C.E.
"In"In January of 1997, I had the privilege to travel to Rwanda with a humanitarian organization that was 
building housing and schools for returning refugees who had managed to escape the genocide. It was 
my first trip to Africa. The country, the people, and their lack of access to basic necessities, that we often 
take for granted, left a lasting impression on me. As a result, I began sponsoring various medical 
outreach, humanitarian, and child assistance programs. I have returned numerous times since then to 
participate in school building projects in Uganda, Kenya, Ghana, and Eswatini. Each trip made me very 
awareaware of the challenges and obstacles that many parents/guardians face in trying to obtain a basic 
education for their children - school fees, basic school supplies, lack of desks and blackboards, 
deteriorated mud-brick classrooms, or no classrooms at all. 

Several years ago, I was introduced to F.A.C.E. and the work that they have been doing in Uganda. It 
was an easy decision to decide to become a monthly sponsor and give these children a chance for a 
better future."                                                                       Terry Lachance (Board Member and donor) 

 Volunteer Position
  
F.A.C.E. has need of a volunteer for the position of Board Secretary. 

Duties include: keeping track of government forms, scheduling board meetings, preparing the agenda 
and minutes of meetings, keeping track of advertising and newsletters while liasing with the volunteers 
who prepare those, etc.
Requirements:Requirements: The secretary needs to be Canadian, computer-savvy, ideally have some experience in 
dealing with the Directorate of Charities and the CRA, and have a heart for service. Most of the current 
board members reside in Alberta, but since all meetings currently take place via Zoom, the secretary 
does not need to be geographically nearby.

Thank you again for your generous support for F.A.C.E., helping to provide 
education for orphaned children, living with relatives in Uganda.  

Our mailing address is:
Free African Children thru Education                  Website:  www.facecharity.net
P.O. Box 54005, Village Square                          Phone:    1-844-277-6485
Calgary, AB  T1Y 6S6
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